
NOW HIRING APPLY
TODAY!

New Registrant
Midwife

Send cover letter and resume to:

admin@familymidwiferycare.ca AND 
wendy.pearle@familymidwiferycare.ca

 Starting July 1st 2025 for NR year with a possible extension
Well-established, transparent & supportive practice (27 years) of 17 midwives
working in a shared care model
Admitting privileges at Guelph General Hospital (Level 2) and Groves Memorial
Hospital (Level 1 Rural). Both with very good and well integrated hospital
relations. 
Regular educational rounds held with obstetricians and midwifery department
meetings
Charting is done with EMR (Accuro).
Serving Guelph and surrounding areas


